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This email is being sent on behalf of the Hutt Valley Tennis Management Committee in an aim to re-stablish a Women's Singles tennis competition in the Hutt Valley. 

We would like to invite any players interested in women's singles tennis to attend a meeting at Mitchell Park this Saturday 12th of October at 1pm.

The intention of the meeting will be to:
1. gauge if there is sufficient player interest to run a singles based competition
2. discuss possible competition formats 
3. discuss possible days and dates for such a competition

Any ideas are welcome (for example):
- Interclub based or Non-Interclub based (eg. Club based or league format)
- Teams based or individuals (4 person, 3 person, 2 person or individual)
- Singles and Doubles or Singles only
- Best of 3 sets, 2 sets or up to 9
- Weekend based or weekday/evening based
- Hosted at Clubs, Mitchell Park or both

We would like to acknowledge the efforts of our Senior Interclub Convener's for their recent efforts in trying to re-activate the Women's Interclub competition. Unfortunately due to a lack of Club entries such a competition in its previous format is no longer viable hence the need for this urgent meeting. 

This meeting is your last opportunity to help HVT establish some form of a women's singles competition for the 2019/20 season.  If you can't make the meeting please email us your interest to play in a singles competition or send a friend with your proxy vote and thoughts. 

Regards,

Management Committee
Hutt Valley Tennis Association 

